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JEFF LEAL, MPP

Peterborough

3 November 2010

Ms. Susan Neale .
Peterborough Museum and Archives
PO Box 143 '
Peterborough, Ontario

KoJ 6Y5

Dear Susan;

I was pleased to receive the enclosed phbtograi)h of an exhibition currently on display in
the Main Legislature. I was even more pleased to read in the attached letter that this
display is from the Peterborough Museum and Archives.

1 am forwarding this photograph to you. I thought you would like to have it on display
in your museum.

Congratulations on being chosen for the Community Exhibits Program 2011-2012.

ely,
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